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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

colleenbraun=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Colleen Braun 

<colleenbraun@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more, 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Braun 
3613 Lake Bayshore Drive Unit J3 I 5 
Bradenton FL, 34205-5 I 32 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

helengolde=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Helen Goldenberg 

< helengolde@aol.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 11 :02 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Helen Goldenberg 
7739 Southampton Ter. Apt. 0107 
Tamarac FL, 33321-9128 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

waddypoo=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Heather Woodman 
<waddypoo@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Woodman 
119 Underhill Loop Dr 
Orlando FL, 32825-3747 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

walker34k=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Kimberly Walker 
<walker34k@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:52 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Walker 
1213 Radis Pl 
Jacksonville FL, 32225-9081 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

dasred=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Dale Shere <dasred@msn.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Shero 
2364 Penbrook Dr. 
Fernandina Beach FL, 32034-7944 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

mtmnoseyrip=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of martin Morris 

<mtmnoseyrip@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

martin Morris 
111 estates circle 
Lake Mary FL, 32746-3024 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sandy.evans53=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Sandy Evans 
<sandy.evans53@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:38 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Evans 
3317 w Hawthorne rd 
Tampa FL, 33611-2939 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

perezfranklin=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Franklin Perez 

<perezfranklin@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:32 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001 • 
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Franklin Perez 
4250 Alafaya Trail, Apt. 212-170 
Oviedo FL, 32765-9412 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

aliceanjoe=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Alice Pascale 

<aliceanjoe@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:30 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Alice Pascale 
5750 Collins Ave. 
Miami Beach FL, 33140-2313 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

taytaylyn=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Terry Lynch 

<taytaylyn@msn.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Terry Lynch 
1610 West Bay Dr lot 46 
Largo FL, 33770-3045 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

sunray77=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Joseph Beckford <sunray77 

@msn.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 10:09 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Beckford 
504 Bison Circle 
Apopka FL, 32712-3866 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

docent90=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Janice Feinglass <docent90 

@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EJ) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Janice F einglass 
13267 Vedra Lake Cir. 
Delray Beach FL, 33446-3746 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

robertruggiero131 =yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Robert Ruggiero 

< robertruggiero131@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Ruggiero 
2969 Bonaventure Circle, Apt. 203 
Palm Harbor FL, 34684-4 705 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

russdunn63=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Elmo Dunn < russdunn63 

@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Elmo Dunn 
208 Harrogate Pl, 
Longwood FL, 32779-4517 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

billandopus4pres=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Thespina Spanolios 

< billandopus4pres@yahoo.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Thespina Spanolios 
5617 Mallow Street 
New Port Richey FL, 34652-5148 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

celestecan=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Deborah Cooney 

< celestecan@hotmail.com > 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 9:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates. The Smart Grid has been a dismal 
failure, killing and injuring thousands of Floridians and driving up energy costs. We are in a 
housing crisis and much of that is due to the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to install Smart Grids. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these 
harmful installations. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Cooney 
PO Box 700013 
Wabasso FL, 32970-0013 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

rnstephaniepierce=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Stephanie Pierce 
<rnstephaniepierce@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Pierce 
6007 SW 27th Ter 
Gainesville FL, 32608-5355 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bdeleon0=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bianca Deleon <bdeleon0 
@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Bianca Deleon 
3343 Liberty Square Way, Unit 102 
Fort Pierce FL, 34982-8457 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bobb.51=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Bob Brucker <bobb.51 

@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 

. Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Brucker 
4502 8th Ave E 
Bradenton FL, 34208-5830 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

josteen309=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jo Steen <josteen309 

@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jo Steen 
3049 Cherry blossom loop 
Saint Cloud FL, 34771-9325 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

infinityone01 =aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Connie Preston 

< infinityone01@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 8:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Preston 
1038 Hemingway Drive 
Deltona FL, 32725-6546 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

bkm1223=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Barb Morrison <bkm1223 
@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 7:32 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Barb Morrison 
2144 Fulton Way 
Largo FL, 33774-1513 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

rwjb4446=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jane Wiley < rwjb4446 

@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 7:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Wiley 
16233 Pebblebrook Dr 
Tampa FL, 33624-1074 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

rrleas=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Rebecca Leas 
< rrleas@yahoo.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 7:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Leas 
21287 Sandal Foot Dr 
Venice FL, 34293-578 I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

wildflowers8058=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Gloria Darby 
<wildflowers8058@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 7:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Gloria Darby 
3433 Coronado Dr. 
Sarasota FL, 34231-7455 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

katinbed=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Rae Chaffee 

<katinbed@aol.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 7:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Rae Chaffee 
1857 AtwoodDr#108K 
Pensacola FL, 32514-7537 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

threelongreddogs=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Donald TenHagen 
<threelongreddogs@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 6:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Donald TenHagen 
9491 Sunnybrook Dr. 
Navarre FL, 32566-2524 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

cheranne03=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Liz Gato <cheranne03 

@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 6:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes' 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Liz Gato 
1261 Gerry rd sw 
Palm Bay FL, 32908-1838 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

speariso=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Sharon Peariso 
<speariso@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 6:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Peariso 
2 I 849 Tartan St 
Leesburg FL, 34748-7968 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

terrlia=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Theresa Lianzi 

<terrlia@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 6:14 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Rates 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Lianzi 
I 0444 Severino Ln 
Fort Myers FL, 33913-8674 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

shellgoeb=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Michelle Goebel 
<shellgoeb@gmail.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Goebel 
1701 SW 13 ST 
Boca Raton FL, 33486-6411 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

ascottlynn=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Andy Lynn 
< ascottlynn@yahoo.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 !­
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Andy Lynn 
1514 E Scott St. 
Pensacola FL, 32503-4661 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

kee1yboo625=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Cindy Katanick 

<keelyboo625@bellsouth.net> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their armual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Katanick 
350 N Pine Island Rd 
Plantation FL, 33324-1849 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

fabfournut58=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Kevin Smith 

<fabfournut58@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Smith 
75 Fairway Dr Apt 29W 
Miami Springs FL, 33166-5860 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

timstarjudy=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Judy Moran 
<timstarjudy@aol.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Moran 
6109 N. Star Dr. 
Panama City FL, 32404-5312 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

amannm=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Marianne Amann 

<amannm@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

The State of Florida takes taxpayer money and gives it to corporations. They have even 
approved rate hikes that went to ceo pay and corporate profits. Once again, Florida utilities 
are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked gas. Not only is the burning 
of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the cost of these fuels is hurting 
Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to the exorbitant costs of 
energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Marianne Amann 
1069 Wexford Way 
Port Orange FL, 32129-4107 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

carmensb=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Stephen Blakely 

< carmensb@msn.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Blakely 
1439 Windjammer Loop 
Lutz FL, 33559-6734 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

carmen_sb=msn.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Carmen Blakely 
< carmen_sb@msn.com > 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:22 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Carmen Blakely 
1439 Windjammer Loop 
Lutz FL, 33 559-6734 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

jennifer=notewranglers.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jennifer McMurtray 
<jennifer@notewranglers.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer McMurtray 
217 Lincolnshire RD 
Winter Park FL, 32792-4339 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

jackolette=mac.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jackie Duvall 

<jackolette@mac.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor Desantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
EI) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Jackie Duvall 
2925 Glenn St 
Gulf Breeze FL, 32563-3142 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

dawnzig=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Dawn Scire 

<dawnzig@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 

No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 20220001-
El) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Scire 
36 l O Kingston Blvd 
Sarasota FL, 34238-2620 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Graham, 

simon_strong=rocketmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Simon Strong 

<simon_strong@rocketmail.com> 

Saturday, December 17, 2022 5:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
No More Rate Hikes! 

Once again, Florida utilities are asking to raise their rates because of the cost of dirty fracked 
gas. Not only is the burning of fossil fuels hurting our public health and environment, the 
cost of these fuels is hurting Floridians. We are in a housing crisis and much of that is due to 
the exorbitant costs of energy bills. 

Tampa Electric, Duke Energy Florida and Florida Power & Light continue to report record 
profits and astronomical executive compensation packages. These costs are not being 
absorbed by shareholders, as in the normal course of business, but are being passed on to 
Florida ratepayers. 

The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC), appointed by Governor DeSantis, has 
become a rubber stamp for the continual requests by utilities to raise their rates. Last year 
alone, Tampa Electric received two rate hikes over 30% each for fuel costs, in addition to 
their annual fuel cost recovery hearing. The PSC granted Florida Power & Light the largest 
rate hike in history last year as well. 

Floridians are struggling, with many needing to decide whether to keep the power on or pay 
for other necessities like food, medicine and rent. All of this is because Florida utilities 
continue to double down on expensive fossil fuels, rather than move to clean, renewable 
energy sources. Denying a hike will de-incentivize the continued use of these dirty fuels. 

We're tired of the PSC constantly approving increases to our electric bills. It is outrageous 
that they are about to approve another round of increases to our bills (Docket No. 2022000 I­
E!) without even holding public hearings with the opportunity for the public to offer in­
person testimony. 

Please stop the utility rate hikes! We are already struggling from record rate hikes this year. 
Please don't approve any more. 

Sincerely, 

Simon Strong 
725 West Dilido Drive 
Miami Beach FL, 33139-1155 

1 




